
 
 

MEC Alert 
 

Hawaiian Airlines Master Executive Council 
 March 8, 2024 

Re: SYD Hotel & Crew Bag Storage 
 

Dear Members, 
 
We have just received notice from the Management team at our SYD hotel, The Four 
Points by Sheraton Sydney/ Central Park, that they will no longer be storing crew bags 
for long term. In fact, they have set a deadline for all crew bags to be removed from 
their storage space. 
 
The deadline to remove your bags is March 31, 2024. If you have any bags stored at 
this hotel, please retrieve them or work with one of your fellow FAs to have them 
retrieve them for you by this deadline. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Matt Mitchel 
MEC Hotel Committee Chairman 
(808) 782-4749 
matt.mitchell@hawaiianmec.org 
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